Mackenzie Valley &
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September 22, 2011

Note to file

EA 0809-002
Prairie Creek Mine — Canadian Zinc Corporation

To parties:
Re: Closure of Public Record

The Review Board met on September 22™ 2011 to consider final submissions from
Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) and make a determination on closing the public record.

The two final submissions from CZN dated September 16, 2011 regarding Comments on
Final Arguments and regarding AANDC’s Final Submission and Proposed Site Specific
Water Quality Objectives are accepted by the Review Board and form part of the public
record for EA0809-002.

The two documents submitted by CZN that were removed from the public registry on
September 15, 2011 are described as follows:

1. Comments on Government Agency Technical Reports, dated September 14, 2011;
and
2. Proposed Site-Specific Water Quality Objectives, dated September 15, 2011.

These two documents, dated September 14 and September 15, 2011, are not accepted
by the Review Board and will not form part of the public record for EAO809-002.

The public record for the Prairie Creek Mine environmental assessment is closed as of
September 22, 2011.
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